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Waste or resource transfer station 
Bridge Street and 1C Sydney Road, Goulburn 

 
 
The proposal is for the construction of a waste or resource transfer station at Bridge Street 
and 1C Sydney Road, Goulburn (Lot 1 DP 1117744 Parish Towrang & Lot 232 DP 1058427). 
 
The proposal is classified as Designated Development for the purposes of a waste 
management facility. Goulburn Mulwaree Council has engaged an independent town 
planning consultant to assess the proposal on their behalf and the Southern Joint Regional 
Planning Panel (the regional panel) will determine the application. 
 
PUBLIC BRIEFING MEETING 
 
In view of the public interest in the proposed development, the regional panel considers it is 
appropriate to hold a public briefing meeting. This will enable the regional panel to listen to 
the community and understand their key issues and concerns with the proposal.  This will 
also ensure these issues and concerns are addressed in the assessment report. 
 
This is not a meeting to determine the development application. 
 
The briefing meeting will be held on Friday, 28 October 2011 at Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
Chambers, Civic Centre, 184-194 Bourke Street, Goulburn, commencing at 1.30 pm. 
 
Representatives of community groups interested in the proposal are invited to register to 
speak to the regional panel at the briefing meeting.  To register, please contact Suzie Jattan, 
Panel Secretariat, on (02) 9383 2105 or email to suzie.jattan@planning.nsw.gov.au on or 
before Tuesday, 25 October 2011. 
 
For those people who are of the view that they would not be appropriately or adequately 
represented by any groups, they may register to speak to the regional panel as individuals. It 
is intended that each group will be allocated 15 minutes to present to the regional panel and 
individuals will be allocated 3 minutes. 
 
If you have any questions about the public briefing meeting, please call Ms Suzie Jattan on 
(02) 9383 2105 or email suzie.jattan@planning.nsw.gov.au 


